CURRENT SERIES SEPTEMBER 20 & 21, 2025

THE BOOK OF DANIEL

Daniel 9:20-27

LIVE OAKS Message: The Messiah Revealed

COMMUNITY CHURCH

WELCOME TO LIVE OAKS COMMUNITY CHURCH

We're honored you chose to attend our services this
weekend! Please fill out the Welcome Card so we can keep
you informed of all that's happening at our church.

Whether you're joining us for the first time or have been a
part of our community for a while, we're thrilled to have
you with us. Our services are designed to inspire, uplift, and
bring us closer together as a faith family. If you have any
questions or need assistance, our friendly volunteers are
always ready to help. We hope you enjoy your time with us
and leave feeling spiritually refreshed and encouraged.

OUR AIM IS TO EQUIP AND ENCOURAGE PEOPLE
TO FINISH WELL FOR THE GLORY OF GOD.

NEW AND SEEKING A CHURCH FAMILY?

Join us for a dinner with our Lead Pastor James
Armstrong, discover more about our
community, and get ready to deepen your
faith - we are here to help you make friends
and get connected. Scan the QR code to the
right or email connections@liveoakschurch.org
to get on the pathway.

CONNECT

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR CHURCH,
EVENTS, OR MINISTRIES, REACH OUT TO US AT
INFO@LIVEOAKSCHURCH.ORG OR 352.446.3975.

God has graciously provided us with both spiritual and physical
blessings. As we walk in faith, generous giving naturally flows
from our hearts. To make a donation, please visit
liveoakschurch.com/give or scan the QR code on the left with
GIVE your phone camera.

EVENTS & ACTIVITIES

CHECK OUT OUR LATEST

EMAIL NEWSLETTER HERE: >

LIVE OAKS

COMMUNITY CHURCH

NO SATURDAY SERVICE AT SOUTHERN OAKS NEXT WEEKEND

Instead, our entire Live Oaks family from all three campuses will worship with the Imani
Milele Children’s Choir at Woodridge. We will resume our Daniel sermon series the next day,
so EVERYBODY COME BACK ON SUNDAY for our regular worship times at all three locations.

WORSHIP WITH THE UGANDA CHILDREN’S CHOIR - SEPTEMBER 27
All three campuses will gather at 4:30 p.m. next Saturday, September 27, at Woodridge for an
unforgettable evening with the world renowned Imani Milele Choir - uniting our entire LOCC
family in joyful worship, powerful testimony, and celebration of God’s global Kingdom.

TUTORS FOR KIDS RECRUITMENT - THIS WEEKEND

Work one-on-one with struggling pre-K through 8th grade students to improve their math
and reading skills. No teaching experience necessary. Find out more at the Tutors for Kids
table before or after church at Southern Oaks or Woodridge, this weekend, September 20-21.

DAVID’S MIGHTY MEN - BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 25

For all men: this is more than a meeting - it’s a call to rise. Be challenged to stand firm in
your faith, fight fiercely for your family, and serve your church and community with
boldness. Join us from 8 to 9:15 a.m. every Thursday beginning September 25 at Woodridge.

WE’'RE FOLDING AND PACKING OCC SHOEBOXES - SEP 29 - OCT 1
Join LOCC's Operation Christmas Child Filler Factory at Southern Oaks to fold and pack
shoeboxes of love for needy kids around the globe. Scan the QR code below to sign up.

FALL DISCIPLESHIP STUDIES - BEGINNING OCTOBER 13

Take a look at your Fall Discipleship Study handout to discover what coed studies, women’s
studies, and men’s studies are beginning soon. Then register for the study or studies of your
choice. Enrollment is limited for some studies, so sign up soon!

PRISCILLA SHIRER “GOING BEYOND” SIMULCAST - OCTOBER 17
All women are invited to a day of worship, connection, and refreshment from God’s Word,
9 a.m. - 3 p.m. at Woodridge. Registration: $15 (scan the QR code below)

DONATE TOWARD FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN INGREDIENTS

To help defray the cost of FMSC ingredients, go to the giving page on our website or phone
app and select Feed My Starving Children from the drop down menu under “Fund.” Or you
may write a check to LOCC and note FMSC on the memo line.

CHECK LOST AND FOUND BEFORE OCTOBER 1
Did you leave something behind at LOCC? Check at the Information Counter at Woodridge
by the end of September. We will be dontating all “lost and found” items on October 1.

SCAN HERE WITH YOUR SMARTPHONE CAMERA TO

CONNECT TO ALL OF OUR EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES! >




